
 

 

 
6 April 2017 
 
 
Ms. Mette Bock 
Minister for Culture, Denmark 
 
 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
With this letter, I wanted to thank you formally for attending ICANN58 Opening Ceremony and 
delivering such an impressive speech. It resonated greatly with our attendees, and spoke to many 
of the reasons we were so pleased to be in Copenhagen.  
 
I appreciate all of the efforts that you and your team deployed over the last few months to 
prepare ICANN’s 58th conference in Copenhagen. It was a very successful meeting, with more 
than 300 sessions taking place between 11 and 16 March 2017, covering a wide variety of the 
policy and technical matters crucial in shaping the technical evolution of the Internet. We were 
joined by more than 2,500 registered attendees, from all over the globe.  
 
The quality of the Bella Center, the ease of preparations with your team, as well as the 
friendliness and efficiency of all involved were key in ensuring that success. Not to mention, my 
great fondness of Copenhagen. As always, I look forward to the next occasion that will bring me 
back.   
 
 
With my very best wishes, 
  

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 

 
 
 
 
 


